
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
February 23rd February 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

This week: 

Maths: 

This week in maths we have been making equal groups by sharing and grouping and multiplying and dividing by two.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

English:  

The children have been retelling the story of Augustus and his Smile, they have focused on including a variety of 

adverbs throughout the story to enhance the detail.  

Across the rest of the curriculum in DT the children have been investigating bug hotels; What they are for?  Who 

uses them? What are they made from? They have looked at the countries which are closest to the equator and 

learnt that those are the hottest and that the further away the colder the country. In Science the children have been 

categorising items as alive, dead and never been alive EG: flower, stick, lego brick. 

Next week: 

In English the children will be tweaking their story of Augustus and his Smile with a focus on adverbs. In Maths the 

children will be doubling, halving and looking at the 5 and 10 times tables.   

 

This weeks common exception words are:           clothes   could     cold 
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Golden Leaf Winners: 

Doves: 

Chloe For showing curiosity when using Impressionism when creating a piece of art in computing - 
Well Done! 

George For being posiive and curious when discussing our science topic on alive, dead and never 
been alive - Well Done! 

Emmy For showing independence and resilience when adding the fine details to her map of the 
equator this week - Well Done! 

 

Larks: 

Eddie For using adverbs to enhance his story of Augustus and his Smile. Well done! 

Harriet  For putting 100% effort into her multiplication and division this week during maths. Well 
done! 

 

Wishing you a wonderful weekend,  

 

Year Two Team  

 

Mrs Brooks: cbrooks@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mr Bowers: bbowers@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
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